

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region Schools Division of Tabuk City



Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 16, 2021

Division Memorandum No. 219 Series 2021

PRINTED AND ONLINE ENROLLMENT LINK FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2021-2022

To:

PSDSs

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

SDO personnel

All others concerned

- 1. Pursuant to DepEd Order No. 032 s. 2021 on the Guidelines on Enrollment for School Year 2021-2022 in the context of the Continuing National Public Health Emergency Due to Covid-19, in order to clarify the roles of key stakeholders in the enrollment process; to introduce improvements in the reporting mechanisms, the Learner Enrollment and Survey Form (LESF), and the encoding procedure in the Learner Information System (LIS); and to address considerations for vaccinated school personnel.
- 2. Enrollment starts August 16, 2021 and shall continue until the start of the School Year on September 13, 2021
- 3. Modified Learner Enrollment and Survey Forms are available both in print and digital format
- 4. Printed enrollment forms will be available in schools, SDO and Barangay Halls of Tabuk City.
- 5. To respond to queries on enrollment procedures, please disseminate this cellphone number 09567323860
- 6. Online link for the enrollment is tinyurl.com/tabukenrollment21
- 7. Immediate dissemination with this memorandum is directed.

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SGOD/SocMob/Fdg



Website: https://www.depedtabukcity.com